Dear Colleagues
Just a few words from me, David Marsh, about our event next Thursday 26 September.

The plan is to have a series of interactive sessions to explore emerging issues of importance in
bilingual education. We will focus mainly on developing interdisciplinary phenomenon-based
learning, multiliteracies, and strengthening teacher agency.

During this year | have been involved with CLIL/bilingual education in Europe and Latin America and
building future-readiness into curricula in the Middle East. Another area of interest is in adapting
physical and psychological learning environments in North America.

In case you have time please look at the Bilingual Advantage attached here, or listen to an Al-
generated summary of the report (about 10 mins).

| look forward to meeting and working with you next Thursday!

https://davidmarsh.education/



